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Hi Jhienelle,

Thank you for providing all of the information you sent over to Llana about the doggy
daycare. However, it was received after the deadline, and after the packets were printed and
distributed, therefore you will not see it appear in the packet for tonight's meeting. 

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Allison Schwark
Code Enforcement
City of Whitewater
262-249-6701
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